On Thu, Aug 29, 2013 at 11:21 AM, hala abdulqader

<Habdulqader@uop.edu.jo<mailto:Habdulqader@uop.edu.jo><mailto:Habdulqader@uop.edu.jo<omailto:Habdulqader@uop.edu.jo<mailto:Habdulqader@uop.edu.jo<mailto:Habdulqader@uop.edu.jo>>>> wrote:

Dear Prof. Stevens,

I am pleased to have received your positive reply in granting the permission in using the Teamwork-KSA test by one of my graduate students.

We agree on the conditions you have mentioned and I send you herewith the "Maintenance of Test Security and copyright Compliance" form duly filled and signed in as requested.

Just would like to let you know that as some of the respondents prefer to answer the test in Arabic we need to translate it into Arabic language by a bilingual expert. However, I believe this will not affect the meaning and content of the test.

Thank you for your cooperation and I look forward for your reply with my best regards.

Hala			

From: Michael Stevens

[mjstevens@weber.edu<mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu><mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu<mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu>><mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu><mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu>>>]

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 4:37 AM

To: hala abdulgader

Subject: Re: Re:

Greetings Prof. AbdulQader,

Thank you for your kind reply. I appreciate your need to translate the Teamwork-KSA Test into Arabic. We are willing to allow this practice, provided you agree that our copyright ownership will extend fully to the Arabic version that your expert bilingual translator will generate. You will also need to agree to provide us with a full electronic copy of the final Arabic translation once it has been completed.